
 

PUBLIC 

Notification on the suspension of QDII subscription via certain channels 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

QDII products subscription in Internet Banking and Mobile Banking and In-branch/Remote 

Shopping Cart transaction model will be suspended from 15:00, 13 Oct 2023. Meanwhile, 

transactions made by visiting the Bank’s premises or Live Sign remain unaffected.  

 

Redemption and Switching of QDII products will be still available through all relevant 

channels. 

If you have any further questions or enquire more details, please consult your relationship 

manager, or call HSBC China Customer Service Hotline 95366. 

 

Regards  

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited  

13 Oct, 2023 

 


